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FROM THE ASSISTANT PRINCIPAL: 
“Every accomplishment starts with the 

decision to try” 
                                                          
  By Gail Devers 

 

 

 

“I really love the positive energy, smiles, and 
support I receive from the staff, students, and 
families at Golden Hill!”  Mrs. Bouchard. 
 
“One thing I really love about Golden Hill is the 

support that I have received from all the staff and 

feeling welcomed by all.” Mr. Estes 

 
“One thing I really love about Golden Hill is the 

enthusiasm from my students and their willingness 

to learn. I'm excited to go to work each and every 

day!” Miss. Borzi 

 

 
“The thing I love most about Golden Hill is the 

Children.  They are one of the most creative 

groups of musicians I have ever worked with!” 

Mr. Davis 

 

“One thing I really love about Golden Hill is the 

welcoming staff and students who make me 

excited to come to work everyday!” 

 Miss Alexander. 

 

“It’s great working with the kids!” 

Mrs. Merchant 

 

“Fun kids, caring and supportive staff, I love it!” 

Mrs. Caporale 

 

Some important Reminders: 

If there is a change in dismissal for your child, it must be communicated 

by note or email – as soon as you know of the change. SAFETY IS 

CRITICAL. 

Please notify the office of any changes in address or phone contacts, as 

soon as you know. If you have not done so, return the proof of residency 

form, thank you. 

Stay safe, have an Outstanding attitude, Act responsibly, 

Respect self, property, and others – SOAR! 

 

 

 

Looking for Parent 

Wisdom – 

We would like you to 

share a thought about a 

way in which you have 

helped your child be part 

of the Golden Hill 

community, or how you 

have helped him/her 

succeed as a learner.  

Email or drop off your 

wisdom – we’ll share it! 

We have gotten right into writing. 

Students are sharing what the SOAR 

pledge means through writing, and 

sharing writing that explains – expository 

writing – why they love their favorite 

Pizza and topping. Kids who write more, 

and talk about their writing, will become 

better at it. Encourage writing at home. 

Frieswick’s latest addition to our in-house 

museum, Picasso. Some student artwork 

is already displayed. 

“Inspiration exists, but it has to find you 

working.”   Picasso 

 

 

Thank you to Mrs. Ewell and Mrs. 

Latch, who organized and stocked 

our Math Resource Closet!  

 

THOUGHT TO PONDER– 

Your friendship and your education 

grow when you share them. 

Barry Burbank paid a visit to our 4th graders – we 
learned about weather and the hard work of being 

a meteorologist. Check the Website for pictures! 

Have a happy and safe 

Halloween! 
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